SE QLD AND NTH NSW CHRISTMAS GET TOGETHER

On Tuesday 3 December, the Anniversary of 5 RAR rejoining the ADF Order of Battle, 65 Association
members and partners gathered at the Currumbin RSL, Gold Coast, for their inaugural Christmas
luncheon get together. It was a relaxed and casual day that was enjoyed by all.

It was agreed by everyone present that it will become an annual event and the photos below show
some of those who attended.

If you wish to be included in any future events in this area please contact Gary Townsend, (07) 5594
4780 or garyt.5rar@gmail.com to be included on any communications.










Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to all and we will see

*

you next year



